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V-Cmdr. Arlin Kittle called the meeting to order with 6 members 
present (Arlin Kittle, Kevin Andersen, Stan Stenwall, Gene Barg, Jim 
Rabe, Darin Greunke) and led the salute to the flag, offered prayer, 
observed a moment of silence for our veterans, MIA/POW and led the 
members in the Pledge of Allegiance and the SONs preamble. 

Darin Greunke read the minutes of the June 2022 meeting as no 
meeting in July was held. No corrections or additions to minutes. 

Kevin Andersen offered the Treasures reports for July and August as 
follows: General Checking account: June 27, 2022, Stan Stenwall 
moved to approve; Gene Barg seconded. Motion passed. 

Benevolent Checking Account: and Benevolent Savings Account: June 
27, 2022, Stan Stenwall moved to approve; Jim Rabe seconded. 
Motion passed. 

General Checking Account: July 26, 2022, Stan Stenwall moved to 
approve; Jim Rabe seconded. Motion passed. 

Benevelent Checking Account: And Benevelent Savings Account: July 
26, 2022Jim Rabe moved to approve; Gene Barg seconded; motion 
passed. 

Committee Reports: 



Rifle raffle: 201 tickets sold. Cost of 49.00 for tickets. Profit of 
$1,961.00. 

Darin Greunke presented a bill for $78.68 for prizes for the fishing 
raffle. Jim Rabe moved to reimburse; Kevin Andersen seconded. 
Motion passed. 

New Business: 

Husker Salute: Kevin Anderson moved to support Husker Salute with 
$1,000.00. Jim Rabe seconded. Motion passed. 

Discussion on hosting a Fish Fry this year. Date of Oct 16th was decided 
upon. Kevin Andersen moved to host fish fry on Oct 16, 2022. Jim 
Rabe seconded. Motion Passed. 

Legion Picnic will be September 11.  

V-Cmdr. Arlin Kittle read the Detachment newsletter, and thank you 
cards from 4-Her’s. 

Next Meeting is September 27, 2022. 

V-Cmdr. Arlin Kittle offered benediction and closed the meeting. 

 

Darin Greunke, acting sec. 

  


